
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	

Important Dates: 
September	15-October	15:	
Hispanic	Heritage	Month	
September	29:	Taste	of	Stokes	
October	2:	Student	Government	
Elections	
October	3:	PTA	Meeting	
October	5:	First	Friday/Data	
Presentation	
October	22:	Make-Up	Picture	Day	
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Help Celebrate our 20th Birthday and New Campus!	
We	are	thrilled	to	invite	our	friends	and	members	of	the	community	
to	celebrate	this	special	occasion	on	Saturday,	October	27,	at	the	
Embassy	of	France.	We	are	looking	forward	to	a	fun-filled	evening	of	
delicious	food	and	drinks,	music,	dancing	and	a	silent	auction.	Come	
in	your	party	best	with	dancing	shoes	on!	Guests	age	21	and	over	are	
invited.	There	will	be	a	VIP	reception	at	7:00	PM	followed	by	a	
general	admission	celebration	at	8:00	PM.	VIP	tickets	are	$150.	
There	is	no	cost	for	general	admission	tickets,	but	gifts	will	be	
accepted	through	the	invitation	website	and	at	the	party.	For	more	
information	and	to	purchase	tickets/view	the	silent	auction	please	
go	to:	https://501auctions.com/ewstokes_20thbirthday.		
	

Taste of Stokes 
Join	us	for	the	Taste	of	Stokes	this	
Saturday,	September	29,	from	11:00	
AM-1:00	PM.	The	Taste	of	Stokes	is	
our	annual	fall	festival	which	
celebrates	our	community’s	
commitment	to	leading	a	healthy	
lifestyle.	There	will	be	physical	
activities,	delicious	food,	Hispanic	
Heritage	Month	festivities,	and	
more!	We	hope	to	see	you	there.			

Help the Green Team 
Please	help	us	to	implement	and	sustain	the	recycling	routines	in	the	cafeteria.	Student	Green	Team	
Captains	are	on	duty	every	lunch	period,	and	we	need	adult	monitors	to	support	the	Green	Team	
Captains.		Signing	up	for	a	shift	will	help	us	to	make	a	significant	difference	in	the	amount	of	trash	we	send	
to	the	landfill.	To	register	please	visit:	https://tinyurl.com/GreenTeamMonitors.	
	

First Friday 
Join	us	on	Friday,	October	5,	for	
our	First	Friday	Coffee/Parent	
Workshop.	Coffee	and	breakfast	
will	be	provided	by	the	fifth	grade	
parents	in	the	large	conference	
room	beginning	at	7:45	AM.	Stop	
by	for	a	delicious	treat	and	to	
mingle	with	fellow	Stokes	School	
parents	and	staff.	At	8:30	AM,	Ms.	
Julia,	our	Director	of	Data	and	
Accountability,	will	lead	a	session	
on	school-wide	data	from	the	
PARCC,	STAMP,	NWEA,	and	CLASS	
assessments.	Hope	to	see	you	
there!	
		

East End KaBoom Playground Build 
Please	save	the	date	for	Saturday,	November	3.	Stokes	School	–	East	
End	will	be	building	its	playground	with	support	from	the	Major	
League	Baseball	Players’	Association,	KaBOOM!	and	you!	
Please	sign	up	to	help	on	any	or	all	of	the	following	days:	Prep	Days:	
Thursday,	November	1,	and	Friday,	November	2,	or	Build	Day:	
Saturday,	November	3.	All	three	days	are	scheduled	to	run	from	8:00	
AM-3:00	PM.	Please	bring	yourself,	your	18+	family	members,	your	
neighbors,	your	co-workers,	or	anyone	who	might	want	to	lend	a	
hand.	Sign	up	to	volunteer	
at:	https://www.tfaforms.com/4696109	or	e-mail	Mr.	Karim	at	
karime@ewstokes.org	for	more	information!	
	


